PHILIPPINES

25 June 2012

Notice: Change of Company Name

Our dear valued Customer:

This is to inform you of that our company name will be changed with details as
follows:

New name: Nippon Micrometal Corporation Philippines
(Present name: Nittetsu Micrometal Corporation Philippines)

Effective Date: 157 of August 2012
Purpose: To unify with the company name of our headquarters in Japan

The effect of this change means change in all the documents and business
transactions with our company.

If you have any concerns you may direct it to the sales staff and manager
assigned to your company. We shall address them promptly and provide full
support to ensure normal continuance of business.

We highly appreciate your support on this matter.

Very truly yours,

Dr. Kenji Shimokawa
President

NITTETSU MICROMETAL CORPORATION PHILIPPINES
First Philippine Industrial Park
Brgy. Sta. Anastacia, Sto. Tomas, 4234 Batangas, Philippines
Tel. No: 63-43-405-7241 to 45 Fax No: 63-43-405-7246



